Confused with Type
Approval legislation?

Type Approval legisiation for replacement catalytic converters (R103) has now been passed and
is effective from August 13th 2008,

Under the new ruling, you will only be able to supply & fit a replacement Catalytic Converter
which is type approved to EU emission standards for vehicles registered on or after

the 1st March 2001

For clarity purposas “Y" rag and after requires an approved catalyst, “X’
standard OR approved part supplied / fitted.

European Exhaust & Catalyst Ltd welcomes the introduction of the legislation
a colour coded catalogue guide to ensure you comply with the new legislation:
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: Vehicles registered on or after 01/03/2001, a type approved catalyst
must be supplied / fitted.

YELLOW: Span the 01/03/2001 date, on vehicles registered before this date,
a standard or type approved catalyst can be supplied, vehicle registered after
this date, a type approved catalyst MUST be supplied / fitted

EN: Show parts not affected by R103 legislation, therefore a standard
catalyst can be supplied and fitted. However, a type approved catalyst may
also be supplied at the customer’s request - check our guide to see if a type
approved part is available.

* Extensive range of R103 compliant catalytic converters available from
your local Motor Factor.
Clearly identifiable packaging to distinguish between our approved range
& standard range.
Technical team to assist during the transition period.
Two year guarantee on all catalysts.
We also have available an extensive range of fitting kits, Lambda
Sensors, Front Pipes, DPF’s, Exhaust Systems & Brake Pads.

Technical Hotline:

02392 245424

Web: www.eurocats.co.uk




